
I am in Support of HB 2928. Pt 1: It is beyond worrisome that State and Federal law enforcement did not always know what the 
impact projectiles/chemicals they were using down on the peaceful protestors during the summer months. The fact that tear gas 
alone is banned in warfare, but not banned against your own community not right. Don't only regulate, BAN THEM. 
Pt 2: Eliminate immunity for law enforcement when a riot has been declared. This only further emboldens law enforcement to 
misuse their power and use violence against people. What would, or better yet, what wouldn't you do if you could not be held liable 
for any of your actions? And while we are at it, eliminate qualified immunity too. Hold police accountable for their actions. Let it be 
law that they are not (no longer) above the law. 


